
Good evening TRCS board. I know it’s been awhile, but I will still be

reporting on all of our October events. To start it off, earlier we had a very

fun and successful spirit week. This year, we added a new event to spirit

week, called Pie The People. Where my fellow student council officers and

I got the privilege of a pie smashed in our faces. YUM!! This event was a

fundraiser for student council funds and with the help of our families, we

managed to raise over 500 dollars. We also had a wacky fashion show,

field day, an obstacle course and other various competitions, all worked

around a very rainy Tuesday. Two weeks ago, we had our fall themed

middle school dance. I think we all had a really good time. Looking forward,

we also have some school dances and other activities planned to wrap up

2023. And the official date of a family dance on December 7th. We also

have a PTN Movie Night coming up on November 29th, where Student

Council will host concessions to continue raising money for fun events. We

will continue to have student council meetings on Fridays and I look

forward to telling you about all the fun events we will plan for 2024. Thank

you all so much for giving me this opportunity again this year.


